
From: Linda Smiddy < >  
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 10:21 PM 
To: Renner, Jamie <Jamie.Renner@vermont.gov> 
Subject: A Freedom of Information Request 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

Dear Jamie, 
Please consider this a Freedom of Information Request for all documents (in written or 
electronic form) pertaining to communications between your office and representatives 
of the Faulkner Trust, including the Trust attorney, Scott Johnston, of Holland & Knight 
and the Trust representative from Trustee J.P. Morgan, Aaron Tesavis.   
 
Thanks very much for your help with this and other related matters that may arise. 
 
All the best, 
Linda 
 




